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MRS Louise McFarlane

- 72 Brighton ST

Curl Curl NSW 2096

lou.macfarlane@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

| strongly oppose the extension of sporting hours and upgrade to lighting on John Fisher and
Weldon ovals.

It will negatively impact the local area if this goes ahead

It is a wonderful space for the community to use, not just for the sport children and would be a
great loss if it has 30 metre high bright lighting put there.

There are many houses that will be directly negatively impacted by the significant increase in
light and noise pollution not to mention the parking and traffic implications!

These are public/community spaces that should be enjoyed by all the community. Local
community member- our rate payers are NOT in support of this destruction and disruption.

| strongly oppose the proposal.



